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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Kenya to the United Nations Office in
Nairobi (UNON) and the United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP) presents
its compliments to the United Nations Environment Programme and has the
honour to make reference to the latter’s Note Verbale Reference: Governance
Affairs/Kenya /2019 dated 16t April 2019 requesting for issuance of a letter of
facilitation of visas to delegates attending the third substantive session of the Ad
Hoc Open Ended Working Group established pursuant to General Assembly
resolution 72 /277 entitled ‘Towards a Global Pact for the Environment’ scheduled
for 20t — 22nd May 2019 and its pre-sessional consultations on 19th May 2019 at
the United Nations Office in Nairobi, Kenya.

The Mission has the honour to inform that authority has been granted for all
delegates attending the above meetings who require visas (including those from
referred countries) to be issued the same on arrival at Jomo Kenyatta

International Airport, Nairobi.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Kenya to the United Nations Office in
Nairobi (UNON) and the United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP) avails
itself of this opportunity to renew to the United Nations Environment Programme

the assurances of its highest consideration.
15th May, 2019
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Reference: Governance Affairs/Kenya/2019

The United Nations Environment Programme presents its compliments ta the Permanent Mission of the
Republic of Kenya to the United Nations and has the honour o refer to the preparation for the third
substantive session of the Ad Hoc Open Ended Working Group established pursuant to General Assembly
resolution 72/277 entitled, “Towards a Global Pact for the Environment” which is scheduled for 20-22 May,
with pre-sessicnal consultations on 19 May 2019, at the United Nations Office in Nairobi, Kenya.

In this regard, the Secretariat requests the kind support of the esteemed Mission to request the prompt
Issuance of a letter of facilitation of visas to delegates attending the third substantive session of the Ad Hoc
Open-Ended Working Group.

Itwould be highly appreciated if the ietter could specify the period 15 May to 22 May 2019, in order to allow
for delegates’ participation in the Ad Hoc Open-Ended Working Group meeting.

The United Nations Environment Programme would like to take this opportunity to renew to the Permanent
Mission of the Republic of Kenya to the United Nations, the assurances of its highest consideration.

Nairobi, 16 April 2019
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